
 

 
N.H. 27, Baran road, Ujjwal Vihar, Borkheda, Kota-324001, Tel: 9024464341/42 

Circular No-039/2024-25                             Date-12.08.2024 
I - XII 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
We are excited to announce that our school will be 
celebrating Independence Day on 15th August 2024. This 
is a wonderful opportunity for students to learn about 
and honor our nation’s history and values. We encourage 
all students to attend and participate in the celebrations. 
Please ensure to send your child to school. 
- Classes I to XII: 7:25 a.m. am to 10:30 a.m. 
- Dress code: Proper school uniform. 
Best wishes 
 

Principal 
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